Ludwig, Nicole

From:

Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Sent:

Thursday, April 25, 2013 4:51 PM

To:

Angela Burns

Subject:

RE: 1107 Seymour rezoning

Thank you for your comments.

All public comments submitted for the public hearing that are received not more than 15 minutes after the close of the speakers list for that public hearing will be distributed to members of Council for their consideration. The public comments must include the name of the writer.

In addition, these public comments will also be posted on the City's website (http://vancouver.ca/ctyclerk/councilmeetings/meeting_schedule.cfm). Please note that your contact information will be removed from the comments, with the exception of the writer's name. Comments received after the start of the public hearing should not exceed 1500 words.

Public comments submitted for the public hearing that are received more than 15 minutes after the close of the speakers list, will not be distributed until after Council has made a decision regarding the public hearing application and the related bylaw is enacted, if applicable.

For more information regarding Public Hearings, please visit vancouver.ca/publichearings.

Thank you.

Correspondence Group City Clerk's Office City of Vancouver

Email: mayorandcouncil@vancouver.ca

From: Angela Burns s.22(1) Personal and Confidential

Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2013 12:16 PM
To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Subject: 1107 Seymour rezoning

To Whom it may concern,

What exactly does "social housing" mean for this site at 1107 Seymour? Are we going to get another Heat Shelter like the one at 1210 Seymour. I have an apt at confidential and I am very unhappy with the placement of the Heat Shelter so close to our residential building. There is more garbage, more loitering and a general feeling of being less safe in our neighbourhood. Are you going to add to our problems by putting another homeless shelter a block away. We already have the Mental Health Center and Covenant House on our block. I have witnessed fights in front of the apt from some of the youth at Covenant Center.

I bought in this neighbourhood thinking it was residential, not a social services hub.

I am very concerned and would like to hear back from you,

Sincerely,

Dr. Angela Burns

Ludwig, Nicole

From:

Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Sent:

Wednesday, May 01, 2013 9:44 AM

To:

s.22(1) Personal and Confidential

Subject:

FW: proposed development at 1107 Seymour Street

Thank you for your comments.

All public comments submitted for the public hearing that are received not more than 15 minutes after the close of the speakers list for that public hearing will be distributed to members of Council for their consideration. The public comments must include the name of the writer.

In addition, these public comments will also be posted on the City's website (http://vancouver.ca/ctyclerk/councilmeetings/meeting_schedule.cfm).

Please note that your contact information will be removed from the comments, with the exception of the writer's name. Comments received after the start of the public hearing should not exceed 1500 words.

Public comments submitted for the public hearing that are received more than 15 minutes after the close of the speakers list, will not be distributed until after Council has made a decision regarding the public hearing application and the related bylaw is enacted, if applicable.

For more information regarding Public Hearings, please visit vancouver.ca/publichearings.

Thank you.

From: Diana Stevan

s.22(1) Personal and Confidential

Sent: Wednesday, May 01, 2013 9:40 AM **To:** Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Subject: proposed development at 1107 Seymour Street

Dear Mayor Robertson and council members,

We are stunned that this proposed development at 1107 Seymour Street (social housing and social service centre) is even being considered given the recent controversy over the heat shelter in the same block. We are sure you are fully aware of the problems residents have experienced due to this shelter. We don't understand why the city continues to exploit and stress the residents who have purchased or are renting property in the area.

The disadvantaged among us need our support but it needs to be spread more evenly amongst other residents in our fair city. The 1100 block of Seymour already has more than its share.

If the goal is to give those in need a leg up, than surely they also need to live in a balanced community where those who are making it outnumber those who aren't. Too many who live on the fringe not only influence those who are trying to improve their lot, but also bring havoc to those who are no burden to the city financially or otherwise.

Please reconsider this proposal and move it elsewhere. It's a big city. Surely, there are other areas than around this particular block.

Thank your for your consideration.

Yours truly, Robert and Diana Stevan s.22(1) Personal and Confidential

Diana

s.22(1) Personal and Confidential